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Important Dates: 
 

April 2nd- April 9th: Spring 
Break 

 

Spring Celebration: 
 

When: April 13th (Cohort A) 
   April 16th (Cohort B) 
 

Students will be watching the 
movie “Hop,” decorating their 
own cookie, making a themed 

craft, playing Bingo, and 
enjoying some sweet treats! 

Program Coordinator: 
 

Stephanie Wright 
 

Email: 
swright01@wscschools.org 
 

Before and After School 
Office Number:  
716-677-3185 
 

Cell Phone (Texts Only): 
716-564-7593 
 
 

 

Friendly Reminders: 
 

 Toys from home are allowed 
on “Terrific Tuesdays” 

(Cohort A) and “Fun Fridays” 
(Cohort B). Toys should be 
able to fit into your child’s 
backpack. No electronics 

please! 
 

 A snack is provided for 
students in the after-school 
program. Children may bring 
in snacks from home if they 

do not like the snack 
provided or are still hungry. 

 

 With warmer weather 
approaching, we will be 
spending some of our 

afternoons outside! It is 
important all students have 
sneakers, a light jacket or 
sweatshirt, and a water 

bottle. Student pick up will 
take place outside if we are 

on the playground. 
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